ODNR News Clips
Lawmaker needs to look harder
Toledo Blade (9/11)
With reference to concentrated animal feeding operations, State Sen. Randy Gardner asked whether “there has ever been a single CAFO that has directly impacted the Lake Erie watershed?” (“Stricter rules for agriculture debated,” Aug. 31). The Bowling Green Republican then asked for evidence of such. While I find naiveté charming, it's rather alarming in my elected officials. I Googled the subject and found instances of fines for spills of manure in northwest Ohio. This water crisis is of epic importance and demands informed leaders. I hope Mr. Gardner can obtain a research intern who specializes in algae blooms. 
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